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From: dig-comments@list.nist.gov on behalf of Ben Piccarreta <b > 
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 2:16 PM 
To: dig-comments@nist.gov 
Subject: [dig-comments] Thank you for the Acknowledgment 

Wanted to reach out to say thank you for acknowledging the past contributors!   

My one comment is that my last name is missing an extra R. The correct spelling “Piccarreta”. Thank you! 

For my technical comments, you will see them in our ID.me response :). 

Thanks! 
--  
To unsubscribe from this group, send email to dig-comments+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov 

View this message at https://list.nist.gov/dig-comments 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to DIG-
Comments+unsubscribe@list.nist.gov. 
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